ot OF THE
e?““v*#/ -f@“’e

RAINBOWS

Our Lady of the Rosary Primary School
N and Rainbows Nursery

School
Freopens on
Monday 6th of
January

https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/contact/

https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftherosarypeterlee

PTA-T.E.A.M
Thank you for all the interest in becoming part of the
TEAM - you should have received an email link to join
the TEAM where you can find more information.

A BIG THANK YOU to all our current members who
have organised lots of lovely festive treats for the
children over this half term!
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